
In support of HB1151 


I am a resident of Beulah, ND. I have hunting property in Oliver County (45 minute drive). The 
terrain of my hunting property consists if rolling hills and cat tails. My property is a passing 
through for the deer and baiting provides me opportunity.


I work 12 hour shifts and this delays me of being able to scout and hunt for deer. With a 
possible 1 CWD death, this does not warrant restrictions when it comes to baiting.  Not only as 
a hunter, but landowner. 


Energy and Natural Resource Committee, PLEASE pass HB1151


Brenden Sweeney



